
 

 

ORCHARD COUNTY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
To Treasure Our Past and Invest in Our Future 

 

Mrs J. McMillan –  PRINCIPAL 
65 Blackisland Road, Annaghmore,   PORTADOWN   BT62 1NH 

Tel: 028 38852696   Fax: 028 38852703 

E-mail: jmcmillan521@c2kni.net 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

16th March 2020 
 

 
Coronavirus 
 
 
There will be no after school activities, matches, tournaments, music 
tuition or P6/7 swimming until further notice. The Portadown Festival has 
also been cancelled.   
 
Could we also ask that parents, grandparents or childminders do not 
come into school unless absolutely necessary. Please phone the office 
to pass on a message or speak to a member of staff.  At this time we all 
have to work together to do our best to ensure the safety of our school 
community.  
 
If your child develops any symptoms of the coronavirus please keep 
them at home for at least 7 days, contact NHS 111 and contact school by 
telephone to inform us.   
 
The staff will continue to prepare the children for learning from home. 
Homework this week will be online to check everything is working 
correctly and to resolve any problems before we have to use it daily.  If 
you have any questions regarding this, please contact your child's 
teacher. 

 


